
Thank you for the opportunity to make comment on the above consultation paper. 
 
PDL believes that this document is appropriate.  It appears that option 4 most closely resembles the 
process for an Australian-trained practitioner which we believe is sufficient for overseas trained 
personnel. 
 
Regards 
Marie Ritchie 
Chief Executive Officer  
PDL (Pharmaceutical Defence Limited) 
 


